
 
 
 
Dear Potential Clients, 
 
Because the remodeling/building process relies heavily on customer service and trusting 
relationships, I thought I would introduce myself. I am a native of Duluth, MN and began 
my 26 years of building experience while I was still just in high school.  Even then, I took 
pride in what I could create and felt great about the positive feedback I received from 
homeowners. Throughout my adult years I continued to learn by working for various 
builders in Duluth area. I attended the University of MN and also completed a 4 year 
Construction Management/ Apprenticeship program from Lake Superior College. The 
combination of the three gave me a wealth of knowledge and confidence to continue to 
do bigger and better things within my craft.  In 1995 I became a MN Contractors License 
holder which literally “tests” builders’ knowledge in every phase of the construction 
process and in MN obtains and maintains a builder’s creditability.  As the years passed 
and I reached “the top of my game” in Duluth I decided to move with my wife and two 
children out to Colorado for a new challenge. 
 
I began my career in Summit County in 2003 by working for a well established 
contractor.  It was at this point I dug into estimating and management more heavily as 
opposed to some of the more labor intensive aspects of building that I had done for so 
many years.  From there I moved on to another established company based out of Avon, 
CO and after just 7 months was promoted to General Manager.  It was there I met my 
soon to be business partner to start the next step of my career.  For two years, along with 
a partner I owned and operated Blueprint Construction which was a successful and 
rewarding venture.  We focused our efforts on high end remodels and additions mostly in 
Eagle County.  From that, I gained the knowledge and confidence that it takes to run a 
thriving business.  In 2008 I became principal owner of Blueprint Construction CO, LLC. 
 
As a lifelong builder I truly gain satisfaction from a job well done. I have a myriad of 
past clients that would love to serve as a reference. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Best Regards, 
Mike Rookey 
970-333-1119   


